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 Page 4 under Moving Home add 
 When applying for point of entry, St Katharine’s C. E. (V.A.) Primary School will not accept a change 

of address once the National Closing Date has passed. The National Closing Date for point of entry 
year groups (Reception and Year 3) is 15 January 2023. This means if your moving date is after 15 
January 2023, we will use your old address to categorise your application. You will need to tell us 
your new address so we can update your child's record. If you move house after you have submitted 
your application but before the National Closing Date, the main allocation will be based on your 
address at the closing date, and the address will be updated on any waiting list from national offer 
day, should you not initially have been offered a place. The relevant date for the house move is (if 
purchasing) exchange of contracts occurring on or before the closing date; (if renting) signed 
tenancy agreement which commences on or before the closing date. 

 

  
 
 Page 4 under Moving Home amend to 

 Places can only be offered on the basis of future moves, up to half a term in advance (of the term the 
child is due to start school), on the receipt of the documentation specified below: (noting the main 
entry date requirements below). 

 
 
 Page 6 under Waiting Lists 
 Remove 

Waiting lists for any academic year will be maintained until 31st January (within that academic year), 
at this point they will be cleared by the School.  

 Add 
All waiting lists will cease on 31 August each year, and that if parents wish to remain, they must 
submit a new application from 1 June. 

 
 
 Page 11 Add  
 Clarity to the numbers in catchment for Parkwood Road. 
 


